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Hello Everyone, 

Thanks to Miss Bensor, Mrs. Bishop, Mr. 
Maucieri, Autumn Groer, Caitlyn Bishop and 
Jonathan Bishop for volunteering at the 
Festival Bingo on Sunday.  They had a very nice 
crowd and everyone had a great time.   

This Friday will be a Jeans Day for Catholic 
Charities.  Catholic Charities is providing food, 
shelter, etc. for the victims of Hurricane Ian.  $1 
min. donation. 

Our school nurse will be doing screenings for 
height, weight, and sight checks this week. 

Our annual Basket bingo is only 5 days away.  If 
you haven’t purchased your tickets yet, please do 
so.  This fundraiser is a lot of fun and has 
fabulous prizes for all. 
Tickets are $25 or $60.  The $60 value pack is the 
best option for more playing time and gives you 
more tickets to win the door prizes. 
Please consider supporting this H.S.A. event and 
earn monies for your fundraising goal. 

Please call the office or send your monies to the 
office and Mr. Maucieri will send your tickets 
home with your child. 

Thank you!!!!   

School Mass 

Thursday, October 6th — 8:15 am 

Hosted by the 3rd and 4th Grade Classes 
They will be teaching us about giving 
thanks to God. 

Thank you to everyone for contributing to the 
fundraiser for the Merrill Family. 

Our jeans day netted $277. 

The basket auction on October 1st was a 
great success.  So many SBS families either 
attended the auction or gave items for the 
raffle.  We are blessed to have such caring 
and generous 
families.  Thanks a bunch!!!! 

The Saint Francis Field Hockey Team 
donated school items and a check for $500 to 
the school.  We are very blessed to have them 
support Saint Benedict School!!!Thanks SFU 
Field Hockey!!!!0 

Monday, October 10th is a full day of school for 
SBS Students.  Students will need to bring a 
lunch and drink to school.  Our Hot Lunch 
program will not run on Monday. 

School Council and Home School 
Association will meet on Thursday, October 6th. 
Council at 6:30, H.S.A. at 7:00. 

Miss Gloria and her PreK3,4 students and 
parents will travel to Weakland Farms for their 
annual Fall Field Trip on Friday.   
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